
SMS Sunday Message: November 18 
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and here are a few announcements for the week of 
November 19 - 23.   This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday Messages tab. 
 

● Lynchburg City Schools will be closed from Wednesday, November 21 to 
Friday, November 23 for the Thanksgiving holiday.  We will see all 
students again on Monday, November 26.  Be safe and enjoy your 
families!  
 

● There are no sporting events this week.  Winter sports will begin next 
week, starting on November 27th. 
 

● There will be no 21st Century Afterschool program activities this week.  All 
students will need to ride their bus home at the end of the regular school 
day, 3:05 pm. 
 

● SMS will be hosting our fabulous Book Fair from Nov. 28-30!  All students 
will have a chance to visit the fair through their English class. 6th grade 
students are scheduled for Wednesday, November 28, 7th grade students 
on Thursday, November 29, and 8th grade students on Friday, November 
30.  We will also have a Family Night scheduled on Thursday, November 
29 from 3:30-6:30 pm during Touching Bases.  Please stop by and support 
the library and the book fair! 
 

● On Thursday, November 29, SMS will be conducting our Touching Bases 
event, which gives time for parents to come to the school and conference 
with different teachers concerning their child’s academic progress.  This is 
a great opportunity to create plans for continued success for your child and 
also for collaboration amongst staff and families on how to better support 
the student.  This event will last from 3:30 - 6:30 pm and will be held in our 
cafetorium.  We hope to see you there! 
 



● Our PTO will be meeting on Monday, Dec. 3 at 6:30 pm in our cafetorium. 
Please spread the word if you know of parents who would like to join.  Our 
PTO does amazing things for our students and staff, and the more hands 
we have, the more we can do.  Thanks for attending! 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 


